
Dates to Remember:  
10/4 – chapel 

10/6 – hearing and vision screening 

10/9 – magic Monday 

10/11 – fire fighter visit 

10/16 – Open House and Book Fair 6:00-7:00 

10/18 – chapel 

10/20 – hearing and vision follow-up 

10/23 – magic Monday 

10/27 – no school 

10/30 – no school 

Classroom News 
We are off to a great start to the year! It has been so 
exciting to get to know each other! Thank you for 
your support in helping your child fill out their all 
about me page and sending in a family photo.  

In October we will learn about the letters Hh, Tt, Ii, 
and Uu, the colors blue and yellow, the number 1, 
and rectangles. 

Our themes for October will be community helpers, 
transportation, pumpkins and Halloween. 

We have a busy month! Watch for more information 
about open house and the book fair. Remember to 
complete and return the hearing and vision screening 
forms. (Please note, we are planning on having our 
Halloween party on November 1st due to the long 
break for the pumpkin festival.) 

Please remember to have your child use the 
bathroom and wash hands before entering the 
classroom.   

We will continue going outside (weather permitting) 
each day. Please have your child wear closed toe 
shoes and include a jacket if the weather is cool.  
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Hooray for 
Birthdays!  
10/13 - Sophia 

 

ABC Preschool 
Office: 779-222-4029 

E-mail: missjen@sycamoreumc.org 
You can also message me on Procare. 

 

Please make sure you sign your child in and out each day. You may use your phone to scan the posted qr code or use your 
four-digit pin to sign in and out on our classroom tablet. Please make sure you go through all the steps to complete the sign 

in and out process. If you need assistance, please do not hesitate to ask and we will help you. 
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